
 

A copy of the Petition submitted by the Board of York Region Condominium 

Corporation 688, on behalf of residents of 22 Clarissa Drive, dated March 18, 

2019, containing approximately 97 signatures, 

regarding the Request for Comments for the Official Plan and  

Zoning By-law Amendment Applications submitted by  

NYX 9675 Yonge Ltd. for 9675, 9697 and 9699 Yonge Street  

(File Numbers D01-18003 and D02-18013) 

is on file in the Office of the Clerk 

 

 

 


